
 

January 9, 2020 

 

Beware of Scam Communications via Social Media  

Claiming to Represent Otsuka Medical Devices  

 

Otsuka Medical Devices Co., Ltd. has recently identified an attempted scam in which a person 

who has no relationship with the company created a fraudulent social media account, claimed to 

be a director of the company, and sought to enter into business transactions with customers or 

other third parties.  

 

Otsuka Medical Devices Co., Ltd. does not conduct any business transactions through social 

media accounts. 

  

Therefore, please exercise extreme caution regarding any communications you receive via social 

media or e-mail in which someone solicits business from you, claiming to be an officer, director 

or employee of Otsuka Medical Devices Co., Ltd.  

 

      Thank you for your consideration 

Otsuka Medical Devices Co., Ltd. 


